
Children and Young People Select Committee 
Chair’s Update – January 2019 
 
 

Scrutiny Review – The Child’s Journey 
 

Achieved since last meeting The review is testing how effectively the Council plans and 
delivers services that are based on the views and lived 
experiences of the Borough’s children and young people.  
 
November considered a number of case studies showing how 
services engage with children at the individual level, with 
examples from Disabled Children’s Team, Early Help, and Youth 
Direction.  
 
Members also visited Eastern Ravens. 
 

Problems or concerns None 
 

Planned next month The Committee will consider its evidence and draft 
recommendations. 
 

On track – yes / no Yes 
 

 
 

Reporting in Review – Care Leavers  

Planned next month The first report setting out the background was considered in 
September and the January meeting will consider an update on 
next steps. 
 
 

On track – yes / no Yes 
 

 
 

Reporting in Review – Children in Need 
 

Planned next month The first report was considered in October and the January 
meeting will consider an update on next steps. 
 
 

On track – yes / no Yes 
 

 
 

Overview / Performance and Quality Assurance 
 

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

Visits to Frontline Services 
 
A new schedule will be compiled.  Members visited Eastern 
Ravens as part of Child’s Journey review. 
 
 

Problems or concerns None since last update. 
 



Children and Young People Select Committee 
Chair’s Update – January 2019 
Requests for more information 
 

tbc 
 

 

Monitoring   

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

Committee has not considered any monitoring updates since the 
last meeting.  The next monitoring updates have been put back to 
the new year to allow all remaining reviews to be completed. 
 

Requests for more 
information 
 

- 

 

Next Meetings 
 

23 January  2019 5pm 
 

 


